
Village Community Association 

General Meeting, October 20, 2021 

Social Committee Activities  

April 2021 to September 2021 
 

Canada Day in The Village 

Over 100 homes in The Village participated in the Canada Day celebration and took part in a 

Porch Decorating event.  It was an emotional Canada Day this year.  Many in our community 

used the day to reflect on the history and the treatment of our Indigenous people.  There was an 

abundance of orange displayed throughout the neighbourhood as well as red and white!   

Executive members Ardeth Staz and Joe Allevato were the judges and had a tough time choosing 

winners of the five Canadian themed prizes. Winners were selected based on their creativity, 

originality, artistic flair, historical references, reflection of Canada, visual appeal, and enthusiasm. 

 

VCA 3RD Annual Golf Tournament 
The annual Village Community Association Golf Tournament was held on September 8 at the 

NOTL Golf Club.  A few sprinkles, dark clouds and sunshine followed the 64 golfers who 

participated in the annual scramble. Due to the heavy rains the night before, golfers had to 

walk as the course had a no-cart rule.  Many of the participants kindly donated the unused cart 

fees they had already paid for towards the Liz Hawley memorial. The total donation was 

$701.50. A putting contest (with a three person putt off before dinner) and the purchase of a 

gimmie or a mulligan were popular among the participants.   Golfers and an additional 26 

dinner guests gathered for beverages and a scrumptious BBQ held al fresco style adjacent to 

the 9th hole. 

  

VCA President Mona Babin welcomed attendees and thanked the volunteers and social 

committee for arranging the excellent event. Mona also presented the merit prizes. Ardeth 

Staz, VCA Vice-President, assisted in the distribution of the six door prizes.  A special 

recognition for her years of service to our community was given to Mary Taylor, a long-standing 

resident of The Village and a 10-year member of the Social Committee.  Mary has been 

instrumental in planning and delivering a variety of social events through the years. 

 

Fall/Winter of 2021 
Upcoming Holiday Event 

Alternative plans due to COVID conditions.  Details in the near future. 

Winter/Spring 2022 - Stay tuned 


